
My Dear Brothers: 

It is with heartfelt love that I say “Thank You” to Steve Snell for his many years of 

service as Editor of the Second Edition. The next and last issue will remain on 

Steve’s desk as he fell down the long flight of stairs at the Walla Walla County 

Courthouse when visiting about a month ago. He is lucky to be alive.  

 

Steve just returned home from the 

hospital last Friday after a month in 

recovery. He has residual issues to 

resolve and recover from; and with 

his doctor’s insistence, he can no 

longer continue as EDITOR of the 

Second Edition. 

 

I expect his readers will be sending 

“Get Well” messages and praying 

to Blessed Fr. McGivney for his 

full recovery.  

 

I will let you in on a little secret 

too…Steve is 75 years old, and he 

will quickly tell you that his 

Second Edition ministry has been a key activity in his life. He will miss it, but 

doctor’s orders come first.  

 

Steve offers his advice, counsel, and formula for success to a Knight qualified to 

undertake the burden of the Second Edition. Vivat Jesus! 

  

God Bless Steve for his long ministry as Editor of the Second Edition! 

 

Vivat Jesus!   

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

George Czerwonka, PSD  


